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INTERACTION WITH STATE NSS OFFICER 

18.10.2022 
 

State NSS officer Dr. Zirlianngura visited Pachhunga University college NSS unit on 18th 

October 2022. The meeting was organized at the teachers’ common room, PUC. All the 

seven Programme officers attended the program and shared a brief story of their NSS days. 

Selected volunteers, NSS PO, SC and SU leaders attended the program and had fruitful 

session. The SNO acknowledged the NSS POs for their good team work in carrying out the 

various activities of NSS. 
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